' 08//01/ 2022

To
The principal,

‘ Aditya Engineering College(A),
Surampalem.

Letter of Recognition

We offer our sincere thanks and appreciation to NSS Unit, Aditya Engineering

. College(A), Surampalem for organizing the Awareness on Yoga Program, Awareness on Corona
Virus and other Diseases, Motivational Programs on Higher Studies, Plantation, Swachh Bharath

and spent a valued time with the local people in a very interactive session. The events organized

were noteworthy and [ extend my sincere thanks to Mr. J. Raja Sekhar, NSS Program Officer, to

Dr. M. Sreenivasa Reddy, Principal, Aditya Engineering College(A) for their time and support.

All the NSS Volunteers of Aditya Engineering. College(A). for their active participation and

support in organizing the Program

We are very happy to be associated with Aditya Engineering College (A) and shall like to

continue the same.
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